It is not often that we get an opportunity

to express appreciation to those who do much

to enrich our lives, directly and indirectly.

The Board of Directors of John C. Calhoun have
given much of themselves unstintingly for many
years, and because of their continuing efforts-

we have an academy in which we take great pride.
So the TALON staff is glad to have this chance

to say once again -- Thank You.

Mrs. Jane Cook
Isaiah Crosby

Dr. Joe Flowers
Carroll Griffin
Charles Griffith

J. E. Hiott

Boris Hurlbutt
Mrs. Binky Mitchell
Marion Sams, ]Jr.
Gerald C. Smoak
Dr. John Tennant
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